

Indiana Recorders Assn. - 2017 State Called Conference

A JOURNEY THROUGH TIME...























April 11, 2017

Greetings Indiana Recorders!

We are **ONE WEEK AWAY** from our annual conference and boy do we have a lot in store for you this year! Our agenda is chock-full of topics guaranteed to leave you educated, inspired and passionate about your elected position as an Indiana Recorder!

Because we have SO MANY new Recorders, we thought you would appreciate some conference details, so here's the skinny....For those of you arriving Monday evening, registration will be from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m., while enjoying a reception with heavy appetizers, a cash bar and an evening of fun and fellowship with each other and vendors.

Breakfast will be served Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday mornings in the hotel restaurant for all hotel guests. For those of you commuting each day, a continental breakfast will be set up either inside or outside of our meeting room.

Tuesday, we have a GREAT line-up of speakers that you won't want to miss, starting with a training team from the University of Tennessee that will keep you on your toes. Our Keynote Speaker at lunch will inspire you to do great things and our Team Building Workshop will do just that! We will end Tuesday's sessions with an expert on employment and labor laws. Tuesday night is open for you to enjoy the evening with your vendors.

Wednesday is State Board of Accounts day, with a full agenda of education topics from various State Agencies. At noon on Wednesday, keeping with our theme, A Journey Through Time..., we will host our first ever Past Presidents' Luncheon. We have invited Past Presidents and look forward to hearing a few "words of wisdom" from each of those attending. Wednesday night, we will hold our Banquet and expect you to dress in your favorite era of time! (Did I really hear that someone was dressing up in caveman time???) This will be an evening of fun, so get those outfits ready, as we are looking for hippies, flappers, 50's, 60's, 70's, 80's, or whatever you choose! After the banquet dinner, we will break into our annual BINGO games with lots of fun and prizes!

A few reminders as you are preparing to pack your bags....Don't forget to bring a door prize, preferably something that you can showcase from your county. Our charity this year will be military care packages and we can't do this without everyone's help. We need: individual boxed/bagged snacks, powder drinks you can mix w/water, prepackaged non-perishables, toothbrushes, toothpaste, deodorant, combs, brushes, etc., (any toiletries). If anyone has a connection to a dentist, hit them up for toothbrushes, toothpaste or dental floss. This is a way we can give back and we hope you will generously donate to this very important cause! Your donations can be dropped off at the registration desk when you arrive at the conference. As a final reminder, don't forget to print your State Board of Accounts handouts to bring with you to the conference.

We hope you all enjoy a peaceful Easter holiday. We look forward to seeing you next week!

Cheers,

